
 

    
   

 

Our Ref:  KRO/773.JCP 

13th January 2023 

Dear Families 

Year 11 January Progress Check 2023 
 
We are writing to let you know that from 11am on Monday the 16th of January your child’s Progress Check will be 
ready for you to view on Go4Schools. The purpose of this check is to let you see how your child is progressing in 
each subject so that you have a good idea of which subjects require the greatest amount of attention as we head 
rapidly towards GCSE exams in May.  
 
These reports contain the results from the PREs last year as well as the Yr. 11 PREs, this year, so that you can see 

what progress is being made. 

The next Yr. 11 Tripod Evening for all subjects, is on the 19th of January. II am delighted to say that this will be our 

first face-to-face Tripod Evening in several years and I very much look forward to seeing you there. 

Effort 

This will give you an idea of how hard your child is working. I cannot over-emphasise just how important it is that 
students continue to put in as much effort as they can with their studies. We are on the final leg of the GCSE 
journey, and it really does need to be maximum effort from now! 
 
 

Effort Description 

1 Very little effort shown in lessons. Regularly off-task. Behaviour may disrupt own and 
others learning. Shows very little motivation. Very poor attitude to learning 

2 Some effort is shown in lessons, but this is inconsistent and there is behaviour that 
sometimes disrupts own or others learning. A better attitude to learning is required. 

3 Appropriate effort is being shown in lessons. Behaviour is positive and motivation and 
attitude to learning is at an acceptable level. 

4 Good effort, behaviour, motivation and attitude are shown in lessons. 

5 Excellent effort in every lesson. Strives to carry out tasks to the very best of their ability. 
Excellent behaviour, motivation and attitude to learning. 

 
Professional Predicted Grade (PPG) 

The report also contains your child’s target grade and predicted grade for each subject at the end of Year 11. This 

Professional Predicted Grade is based upon a variety of evidence from throughout the course, with the more 

recent evidence being counting the most in the determination of the PPG.  

 



 

    
   

Pre-Public Exam 

This is the grade that was achieved in the previous two sets of Pre-public Exams. Students sat full past papers and 

so these results give us a very accurate indication as to how students might perform in the real exam. 

Kind regards 
 

K. Rourke-Beasley 

 
Mr K. Rourke-Beasley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


